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Camping llolidays

Salionze 28/07/2015

Dear sir/madam,

As site manager of Vacansoleil on Altomincio Family Park it’s my pleasure to introduce Mr. T. Brzyszko.

From 15/04/2015 until 11/07/2015 Mr. Brzysko was working as junior courier at campsite Altomincio
Family Park. His responsibilities varied from maintenance at the mobiles homes, check-in and check-out of
guests, problem solving, providing the correct information for guests and function as a first person to speak
to for our guests. During these works he showed a positive work attitude, a guest friendly approach and
brought a positive enthusiasm along.

Mr. Brzysko is a pleasant person to work with, deals with, especially technical, problems very easily and
always showed a professional working attitude. He is a hard worker, follows company guidelines strictly
and is very creative in solving problems. | can recommend that Mr. Brzysko can enroll very fastin a
comparable job and/or a job that require skills regarding video and photography as this is one of his
favorite hobbies. Also I'd like to thank Mr. Brzysko for all the jobs he conducted during his work.

Unfortunately, on his own request, Mr. Brzysko decided to look for another challenge. Based on my
working experience with Mr. Brzysko | trust on the fact that he will find a suitable job soon.

Kind regards,




